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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

I hope you are all keeping well and keeping 
yourselves busy.  We are all missing you.   

Boys and girls, remember to do some exer-
cise, eat your vegetables and be good for 
your mums and dads because your teacher 
might be calling home soon! 

If you need anything please let us know.  
Keep safe and look after yourself. 

 

(Headteacher) 

Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

We are trying to get information to parents as soon as we get it through SCHOOP, SeeSaw 

and the website.  Please make sure you are checking in:   

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/   

I hope you are managing to complete some work using the website.  The teachers are 

working really hard to plan home learning for their classes.  We are trying to plan  work 

that is easy to follow, doesn’t need printing out and that you can do from a screen.  This is 

not ideal and I know it isn’t easy, especially if parents need the laptop to work from home 

too.  However, it just isn’t feasible to print it all out and 

post it or deliver to everyone.  Please do not worry if 

you can’t complete all of the work.  Just do what you 

can.   

Remember there are plenty of ideas on the website that 

you could do that do not need a screen.     

Click on your child’s class page for the ‘Topic Overview’ 

eg click on + Year 2.  You will find loads of ideas for our 

topic ‘What a Wonderful World’.   

There are also reading books for you to use on the web-

site.   

 If you would like to show us some of your work or you have any questions about the 

work,  please contact your child’s teacher using SeeSaw. 

Follow us on  
TWITTER 
www.twitter.co

or CLICK HERE 

Have you guessed the teacher at the 

Lockdown Disco?  Have a look on the 

front page of the website! CLICK HERE 

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/LlantilioSchool
https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/


Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

  

 

Free School Meal Families 
An online application form has been 
set up for parents who are entitled 
to FSM to complete.  If you supply 
Monmouthshire County Council with 
your bank details they will be able 
to issue weekly payments of £19.50 
per child per week to you aimed at 
providing food for the children while 
they are at home.  This form is called 
FSM COVID 19 and can be found un-
der this link:   
 
 https://iweb.itouchvision.com/
portal/f?
p=customer:category_link:::::CUID,L
ANG:AA1D63703E0090511492E0531
48B01A8C0EB5792,EN&P_LANG=en 

Key Information for Parents 

     Secondary School 

 I have had a few enquiries about Year 7 places at King Henry VIII School.  If 
you have a problem you need to contact the Monmouthshire County 
Council Student Access Team:  

Phone: 01633 644644 Email: studentaccess@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

I have had a few discussions about transition and supporting children mov-
ing on.  Obviously, we are dependant on what happens with the school 
closure.  I will let you know as soon as any decisions are made. 

Schools Opening 

I have had a few enquiries about when schools may be re-opening.  I have had no in-
formation about this as yet.  I do know that we are all, obviously, very keen to return 
to normal.  The Welsh Government updates us daily.  As soon as I have any concrete 
news I will let you know.   

We are trying to get information to parents as soon as we get it through SCHOOP,  
SeeSaw and the website.  Please make sure you are checking in: 
   

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/   
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Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

  

After School Club 

We are looking at the feasibility of starting an after school care club at Llantilio 
Pertholey when we re-open.  This would be a paid facility.   

I first need to assess if this is something parents would be interested in.  Please com-
plete the short survey, (it will take you about 2 minutes to complete).   

I am unsure how much it would cost but we would try to keep the cost as low as possi-
ble.  Obviously, the more parents used it, the cheaper it would be for everyone. 

Please click on the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k-
uHN5fpp4xKm4Bbg6OYIwJUM01WME9KVTJWWDNaSkZBS01QWExNUUlaNS4u 

Many thanks 

 

If there is anything we can help you with please  

contact us. 

Please keep yourselves safe and keep  yourselves 

well.   

Listen and adhere to the guidance.   

We will get through this together. 

Key Information for Parents 
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